Faculty Senate Spring Elections 2014
Slate of Officers and Committee and Council Seats

The Faculty Senate will hold elections within the voting units earlier this year in order to have ample time to fill all seats on key university committees and provide for any training if needed.  Letters will be sent out to all the voting units in the next two weeks explaining vacancies that need to be filled including both senate seats and seats on the various university committees.  Each senator will be copied on the letter sent to their unit.  Senators are encouraged to work within their college to help fill these vacancies.  

The election of the Faculty Senate Councils, Committees, and Executive Committee will be held in May per the Senate Bylaws.  Information for these elections will be sent out in March.    

